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Colorado State University

Geotechnical Engineering Program Fort Collins, Colorado
Civil Engineering Departmant 80523

May 5,1980

f
Mr. Glen Brown
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /.

Region IV O
611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Brown:

A trip report dated 18 April 80 was forwarded to your office concerning
the placement of a PVC liner in Cell #2, Energy Fuels Nuclear (EFN), Blanding,
Utah. A critical typographical error was made that must be corre:cted,

i

! On page 3, paragraph h, line 3 now reads:

. . . bottom and 13" along the embankment.""

and should read:

. . . bottom and 18" along the embankment.""

This correction is necessary to show EFN has complied with the license condi-
tions. The 18" cover was what was found in the field.

If you have any questions, please call me at (303)491-6707 or (303)
491-6081.

Yours very truly,

Steven R. Abt
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